A NOTE
FROM MR. JOHNSON

Team -

Welcome to April! | trust you had a great spring break filled with relaxation and
cherished moments.

We are now approaching the final phase of the school year and gearing up for
summer. Let's maintain our focus on providing exceptional service to our CMS
students and their families.

Anticipation is high for the upcoming CMS 2024 Road-eo0! It's a fantastic chance to
exhibit skills, showcase knowledge, and demonstrate exceptional bus safety
practices. Come support your fellow drivers and technicians at the event hosted by
CMS Transportation on Thursday, April 25, at the Orr Road staging lot from 10 am to
1 pm. I’'m looking forward to seeing you there!

See you on the road,
r. Mhnson J






STAFF SPOTLIGHT

MS. MONIQUE
CORPENING-JACKSON
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Gus, The Talking Safety Bus
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AREA NEWS AND HAPPENINGS

NORTH CELEBRATES
SPRING BREAK
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1k_rguWef3fVSh1DaSRJlvCw1oLyac87S/view?usp=drive_link




NEWS AND UPDATES

APRIL CALENDAR UPDATES

April 1-5:
Wednesday, April 24.
Thursday, April 25:

SUMBIT YOUR NEWS
AND UPDATES!

Want to be featured in the CMS Transportation Newsletter?



